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Dear Sir,
 
I am writing this to voice my strong objections to the new abortion laws that has been tabled.  It
 is in my opinion a barbaric idea that has no guidelines in place and no protection for baby who
 definitely can only be called a human being at such a late stage of pregnancy as it is at any stage
 of pregnancy.  This then would come under the crime of murder! 
 
For goodness sake, can we please keep some moral standing in our society and not totally
 behave like animals.
 
Yours truly
 
Patricia Mau
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